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To:  Micha Gutmanis 
From:   Fiona Zawadzki  
Date:    February 28, 2018 
Re:   Progress Report – FVRD air quality programs 

_______________________________________________________________________ 

Hi Micha 

We have enjoyed delivering the programs in the 
Fraser Valley schools.  

Details: 

Teachers have been very receptive to FVRD’s Love 
Our Air workshops for grades 5 and 10 classrooms. 
We have gathered valuable feedback from teachers 
and students and this is reflected in how we are 
delivering these workshops.  

We have booked slightly more elementary programs than our original target so we 
have delivered these within the existing budget of 20 elementary workshops.  
Marketing for the grade 10 program continues. Secondary programs are always 
harder to book initially but we anticipate the 7 remaining programs will be booked 
shortly. We also anticipate a greater response to the grade 10 program next year if 
we can begin marketing at the start of the year.  

Here is a chart of programs with programs booked and programs delivered. 

Program Programs Booked Programs Delivered To 
Date 

Love Our Air 5 23 23 

Love Our Air 10 13 10 

TOTAL 

36 programs booked 33 programs delivered 
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Teacher Contact and Program dates for each school: 

School Municipality 

Number 
of 

Programs 
Program 

Date 

Dave Kandal Abbotsford 2 
January 31, 

2018 
Dr. Roberta 
Bondar Abbotsford 2 January 19, 

2018 

Dr. Thomas A Swift Abbotsford 2 
February 7, 

2018 

Little Mountain Chilliwack 3 
January 30, 

2018 
McCammon 
Traditional  Chilliwack 3 

January 18, 
2018 

Promontory 
Elementary Chilliwack 3 

February 5, 
2018 

Rick Hansen Abbotsford 3 
December 13, 

2017 

Rick Hansen Abbotsford 3 
February 20, 

2018 

Sardis Secondary Chilliwack 4 
December 12, 

2017 

West Heights Mission 3 
December 7, 

2017 

Windebank Mission 5 
January 23 

and 24, 2018 

Yale Secondary Abbotsford 3 
March 14, 

2018 

TOTAL 36 

Comments Collected from Teacher Surveys: 

 “The best part of this workshop was the hands on learning and consistent 
engagement through multiple choice questions.” 

“I loved the interactive portions - the electric car was a hit!” 

“I appreciated the use of local pictures of our airshed.” 

“My students said it was so much fun and can we keep the cars?” 

“My students got the fact that we all need clean air in our region.” 
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“Our school would already like to book it for next year! It was amazing!” 

“Thank you for providing this workshop. The presenter really impressed upon the kids 
how important our air quality is and what they can do about it.” 

“The dynamic presentation style of Diana really helped make it all work.” 

If you would like to discuss any detail in this report, please call me at 604-828-7593. 

Thank you for the opportunity to be apart of these programs offered to FVRD schools! 

Warm regards, 

Fiona Zawadzki 
Director, Skye Consulting 




